
Royal  Mail  issue  a  new
Festival postmark

Katrina Coll and Stuart Millar, who both work in Royal Mail’s
city delivery office, joined Kath M Mainland, Chief Executive
of the Edinburgh Festival Fringe Society to celebrate the new
2015 Edinburgh Festival Fringe outside the Fringe Shop on the
High Street.

The postmark will be stamped on UK mail throughout August,
displaying the dates of the 2015 Edinburgh Festival Fringe.
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